Michael Oliveri

From: Cailey Bradshaw

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 4:32 PM
To: E_Clerks; Dennis Lopes

Subject: Queenston & Westminster all way stop

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Hello,

| am a resident on Queenston road, closer to Lowther.

We certainly approve an all way stop at Queenston and Westminster, however..

we have been reaching out to try to get an all way stop at Lowther and Queenston for 2 years.
Often this corner (Queenston and Lowther) is mistaken as a 4 way stop which is causing confusing
and a lot of horns honking and breaks squealing and accidents.

My concern is, will having a 4 way stop at Westminster increase the confusion at lowther st. And
other streets on Queenston and the neighborhood?

Some areas being all way and some being 2 way, may continue or increase confusion.

Does this all way stop take into consideration the flow of traffic etc through nearby roads and
intersections?

We are all for less accidents and more all way stops, or more signage indicting only a 2 way stop.

Thank you
Cailey Bradshaw
Queenston road resident





